
Talk on undergraduate admissions of HKU 

 

It was our pleasure to have invited Ms Emily Mak the representative from HKU admissions and academic 

liaison office to give a talk to our students about different faculties and programmes of the university. 

 

In the talk, Ms Mak provided a lot of valuable admission information of HKU to our students, such as the 

admission requirements, curriculum, services and facilities available, etc. 

 

After the talk, our students also joined some tutor groups chaired by our alumni who are currently studying in 

HKU. All the students were much benefited from the talk and tutor groups.    

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


